
 

25 Oct 2024 

 

ZAT - ZIM BALTIMORE 337E (NF2/337E) – Schedule update 

 

Dear ZIM Customer, 

We would like to update you that ZIM BALTIMORE 337E (NF2/337E), will call Valparaiso (TPSV 

Terminal) on October 30 instead of San Antonio due to berth window delays in San Antonio and 

to ensure that ZAT service aligns with proforma. 

All impacted cargo will be discharged in Valparaiso (TPSV Terminal) 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding in this 

matter.  

Schedule is now updated on ZIM’s website.  

For additional information, please contact your local ZIM Customer Service or Sales 

Representative.  

 

Sincerely, 

ZIM Integrated Shipping 

 

 

 

 

https://www.zim.com/

